



Lancaster University Archery Club
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date- 6th November 2020

Time – 6:00pm

Type of Meeting: Week 5

Chair: Rosie Irwin Holbrey

Location: Zoom

Invitees: Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), Jesse Phillips (JP), Peter Cox (PC), Jack Tuominen (JT), Will Kellett (WK), Sean MacIver (SM), Charlotte Brocksom (CB), Killian Higgins (KH), Alex Gaffney (AG)

Members Present: Rosie Irwin Holbrey, Jacob Kellock, Jesse Phillips, Peter Cox, Jack Tuominen, Will Kellett, Sean MacIver, Charlotte Brocksom, Alex Gaffney

Members Absent: Killian Higgins

Non-Exec Present: Dave Spruce

Agenda:

- Officers reports
- Lockdown plans
- Coach registration
- AOB

Officers Reports

- RIH – we had the meeting with Sam on Tuesday
- JK – gave SM the check for RIH, RIH received it
- JP – newsletter released

Lockdown Plans

- Looks like we won't be able to do archery – government said outdoor ranges have to shut
- Anything we want to do over the tier 4 lockdown?
- VP sports are doing a challenge – do some form of exercise everyday
- Fun challenges and serious challenges
- Ideas – taskmaster at home – themed baking – throw teabag in a mug – make a bow – make a target
- Have a page on the webpage



- Post on Instagram stories

Coach Registration

- Clubs need to be insured to have a coach
- Check with SU if student coaches with qualifications to see if they need to be registered?
- How does this effect taster sessions?
- RIH will send Abby an email to ask for clarification

Petition

- Sports are being more heavily affected in tier 4
- Petition for the gov to provide recovery fund to sports clubs which includes us

Financials

- Still have some funds left
- Might not get funds before term 2
- No competitions, coaching and new equipment in term 1 so costs been cut

AOB

- What to do about meeting? Leave it and just discuss in chat? If we do the challenges have one every week/every other week?

Meeting adjourned – 6:38pm